EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS

HONOLULU

LINDA LINGLE

January 8, 2009

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President and Members of the Senate Twenty-Fourth State Legislature State Capitol, Room 409 Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Madam President and Members of the Senate:

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting two (2) copies of the Hawaii Small Business Regulatory Review Board "Working Group", Report Findings and Recommendations in compliance with ACT 230, SLH 2008. The report was prepared by the Department of Business, Economic Development, and Tourism, pursuant to Chapter 201M, Hawaii Revised Statutes. Transmittal of this report does not imply endorsement of or agreement with its contents.

I am also informing you that the report, in accordance with Section 93-16, Hawaii Revised Statutes, may be viewed electronically on DBEDT's website at: www.hawaii.gov/dbedt/main/about/annual, and at: www.hawaii.gov/dbedt/business/start-grow/small-business-info/sbrrb.

Sincerely,

LINDA LINGLE

c: The Honorable Rosalyn Baker, Chair, Senate Committee on Ways and Means The Honorable Carol Fukunaga, Chair, Senate Committee on Economic Development and Taxation

Enclosures